
Hi Katie and team 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed Pricing Framework and also 
Standard Terms and Conditions. 
  
From the EK perspective, we are aligned with the submission provided by IATA and have no major 
concerns at this stage. We would however like to reiterate the point that it is only through 
application of the changes that complete details become evident and we may readdress in the 
future.  
   
Regards 
Geoff 
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